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7th Febru ary 2014

Dear Parents,

we are very pleased to announce that from Monday loth February
2014, we are able to offer an on-line payment service. This service
is provided by the same company, School Money, who currenily
provide our text service.

our new schoolmoney.co.uk facility will allow both parents and
school to experience a more streamlined, cost-effective and efficient
payment collection system within a secure and safe environment.

From now on when you receive a letter informing you of a school
activity for which we have to make a charge, for example music and
building fund, or seeking contributions towards the cost, eg trips,
you will receive a text message inviting you to access a.1ruebsite as
an option to make a payment.

we will continue to accept cash and cheque payments for the time
being

You can find further details on our website and we are placing a link
to SchoolMoney on the home page.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
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